
 
 

 

St Alban’s C of E Academy Newsletter 

Autumn Two:  Thursday 9th December 2021 

  

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

 

 Friday 10th December – Christmas Jumper Day  

 

 Monday 13th December -  LKS2 performance - Year 3 

parents – 10:00am in school  

 

 Monday 13th December - LKS2 performance - Year 4 

parents - 2:00pm in school  

 

 Tuesday 14th December – UKS2 Performance - Year 5 

parents - 10:00am in school 

 

 Tuesday 14th December – UKS2 Performance - Year 6 

parents – 2:00pm in school 

 

 Wednesday 15th December – Christmas Dinner 

 

 Friday 17th December – Christmas Parties – Children to 

come to school in party clothes  

 

 Friday 17th December– Last day of autumn 2 term 

 

 Tuesday 4th January 2022 – First day of spring term 

 

 

Board Game Donations 

As Christmas approaches, families are most likely having a clear out of 

older toys before new gifts arrive.  School would really appreciate 

donations of board games that children could use during breakfast club. 

If you have any you wish to donate, please bring round to the main 

office.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What a busy few weeks! 

St Alban’s have had a very busy few weeks, including Anti Bullying 

Ambassador Training; Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2’s Christmas 

performances and the Hammond Art Gallery exhibition.  The children 

are working extremely hard to go “above and beyond” in their learning 

and attitudes, as well as around school.  For example, Mrs Abbiss’ Anti 

Bullying Ambassadors returned to school after the weekend and had 

made worry boxes for all of the classrooms – a fantastic start to their 

action planning across school! More children have since brought them in, 

and class teachers are really thankful for them.  

 

 

 

A big well done! 

A humungous well done to 

Early Years and Year 1 and 

Year 2 for their Christmas 

nativities this week.  They 

stood so proudly and sung 

their hearts out – their 

teachers are very proud of 

them! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PE Days 

PE days for the spring term are as follows: 

Nursery and Reception – Friday 

Year 1 – Monday and Friday 

Year 2 – Tuesday and Friday 

Year 3 – Tuesday and Wednesday 

Year 4 – Tuesday and Wednesday 

Year 5 – Monday 

Thursday (Swimming) 

Year 6 – Monday and Wednesday  

 

Please ensure children have a winter PE kit in school – this 

should include black/navy jogging bottoms, a white t-shirt and 

a black/navy zip up jacket or pullover. 

 

 

 

 

After school clubs 

After school clubs are cancelled in 

the last week of term (week 

beginning 13th December). 

 

They will resume in the spring term 

the week beginning 10th January 

2022. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent/Carer Voice 

If you have not already done so, please complete our autumn term 

parent/carer voice below: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=aRA24azYE0SqJY

Z0DbR4vpdMfRfXg_ZFmQmzRZ2yqCFUN1JYNUxGRjIxQ0VQR01VNjJaN

VcwSUpUMy4u  
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